
APPENDIX 7 
 
On Wed, 16 Dec 2020, 11:51 Kerry Watson, <KerryWatson@maidstone.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Maria  

Thank you for your email.  I can advise that as you wish to proceed to an appeal hearing, you are 
able to include the petition with your case.  

Kind regards  

Kerry Watson 

Licensing Admin 
Licensing Team 
Maidstone Borough Council, Maidstone House, King Street, Maidstone, Kent 

ME15 6JQ 
t 01622 602255 e kerrywatson@maidstone.gov.uk w www.maidstone.gov.uk 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
From: Maria Herriott 
Sent: 15 December 2020 10:48 
To: Kerry Watson <KerryWatson@Maidstone.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Street Trading Application Update 
 
Hi Kerry 
 
I was wondering if a petition from local residents saying they are happy for the catering unit to be in 
place and are in in need of such a service, would this carry any weight in the decision or is this not 
something that's taken into account? 
 
We know dozens of residents on Little Venice caravan park who need and would use our service, 
especially as many are elderly and can have fresh home cooked meals delivered to their door. 
 
Just a thought. Look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Maria Herriott  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
On Thu, 10 Dec 2020, 13:12 Kerry Watson, <KerryWatson@maidstone.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Maria  

Thank you for your email.  I’m sorry it wasn’t the news you were hoping for.  My advice would be 
that you look at the comments made and for each point raised, establish what steps could be taken 
to alleviate the concerns.    

I have attached a copy of the Street Trading Policy which includes information on the consideration 
of applications and the order of proceedings at a hearing.  

I hope the above is of assistance.  

Kind regards  

Kerry Watson 
Licensing Admin 
Licensing Team 
Maidstone Borough Council, Maidstone House, King Street, Maidstone, Kent 

ME15 6JQ 
t 01622 602255 e kerrywatson@maidstone.gov.uk w www.maidstone.gov.uk  
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